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Dates for 

your Diary 

Stars of the week 

3G Patrick T 4W Logan W 6J Lois C  

3H Vinnie L 5C Ethan C 6S Mia P-M  

3/4L Luca N 5H Miley M    

4B Harmony-Lilly T 5/6BD Noah W &  

Ellie-MaI S 

   

‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

 

Headteacher’s Award:                                          

Max W & Ethan S 

 

  

This Half Terms Value — Perseverance 

   

Fri 18th Feb 

2022 

Cricket Day for 

whole school 

Fri 4th March 

World Book Day 

Fri 18th Feb 

2022 

Break-up for 

half term 

Tues 8th March 

International 

Women’s Day 

Mon 28th Feb 

Return to school 

for everyone 

Well done to you all for your awards, you are all AMAZING!  

Food Policy 

We would like to thank parents for their positive support and feedback regarding our 

proposed Food Policy. As a school we have been identified by the Health and Well Be-

ing Team at Telford and Wrekin Council as having a higher-than-average proportion of 

children who are above the expected weight for their age. As a result of this we now 

have to participate in an initiative that helps educate our children about food choices 

and encourages both children and parents to make healthier choices. This initiative 

has included sugar workshops for the children, staff training, a new model policy re-

garding food and the opportunity for parents to be involved in cooking workshops with 

their children next half term.   We value the well being of our children and understand 

the impact of too much sugar in a child's diet. As a parent I understand that it is diffi-

cult to make changes in food choices especially when your child, like mine, is obsessed 

with chicken nuggets. However, all we are asking is that you try to make some small 

changes and introduce a wider variety of fruit and vegetables into your children’s     

diets.  This change could be as simple as having a chocolate covered biscuit such as a 

Kit Kat instead of a dairy milk bar. We recognise that these changes will be gradual and 

are not expecting an immediate overhaul of your child’s lunch box.  If you have any 

concerns or queries regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Mrs 

Brindley-Jones who is overseeing the initiative.  

This has been a very busy term with all children and staff having worked incredibly hard and 

making some fantastic achievements.  It has been lovely to share work with the children and 

see the pride that they are taking in their achievements and hard work. Please check our 

Twitter feed which is available through the website where we are sharing the children’s 

achievements. I am pleased to announce that we only have 2 COVID cases in school at the 

moment and it almost seems like there is some light at the end of the tunnel. Classes will be 

starting to go on trips again after half term and having the opportunity to visit museums and 

galleries to support their learning in school.  

I hope that you all have a lovely and safe half term  

Week comm  9th 

May 2022 

SATs Year 6 



 

  

 

 

 

Book Buddies! 

Our book group of reading lovers met an amazing author last week called Emma Cooper, 
who is a great friend of our school! She chatted to the children about how she started 
writing, her favourite books and how much she loves reading! We all really enjoyed meet-
ing her and were very inspired by her passion for books! Thank you Emma! 

Braille Machine 

Hi, my name is A…  This is a Perkins Brailler which I bought into school 

from home to show everyone. It was used by a lady a long time ago. It is 

used to help blind people with school work to write letters to their    

other blind friends. They could 

write notes (like a to do list) and 

basically anything a sighted per-

son would use a pen and paper 

for. I have used the brailler to 

write this letter. 

By AN 5C 

 



 

 

Fun & Quiet Times at Wraparound Care 

 

The children had great fun at wraparound care 

this week taking part in gymnastics and a game of          

Headbandz. 

There is also a reflection area where the children 

can go for a little quiet time and reflection. 

If your child would like to attend our wraparound 

care sessions, bookings form with all the details 

can be found in reception or on our school web-

site: 

https://www.wrockwardinewoodjunior.org.uk/ 

Have you visited our pastoral section on our school website yet? Did you know that we have a com-
prehensive selection of material to support emotional needs and signposting to services for emotional 
well-being such as BEAM and PODS? 

Follow the below link to have a browse around. Thank you, Miss Ashley  

 

 

 

  Pastoral Care 

   

Pastoral | Wrockwardine Wood Church of England Junior School (wrockwardinewoodjunior.org.uk) 

 

Kwik Cricket Superstars! 

 

On Thursday, a sporty bunch of year 6s went to  
Telford Tennis Centre to take part in a kwik cricket 
tournament against a range of other local schools. 
They had a fantastic day with Mrs Landa and won 6 
out of 7 matches, coming 3rd overall out of more 
than 10 schools! Well done, we are so proud of you 
all! 

 We believe in creating resilient young people who: 

• Seek help when they need it 

• Cope with stress effectively 

• Have good problem-solving skills 

• Are able to manage their feelings in all aspects of  
         their lives 

https://www.wrockwardinewoodjunior.org.uk/parents-info/pastoral


Book Review! 

I’m really enjoying this book! There’s 
a mission and all sorts of wacky 
stuff which makes me laugh! I would 
really recommend it to   anyone who 
likes an entertaining book which is 
easy to read but also has some great 
vocabulary in it. I’d give it 5 stars 
out of 5! 

 

By TT, Year 6  

 

 

 

 

Cricket Day! 

We have all really enjoyed our cricket day today! We had professional 
coaching from a cricket coach who taught us lots 
of skills and techniques. Well done everyone! 

 

World Book Day—Friday 4th March 

2022 

We will be celebrating world book day on 

Friday 4th March and the children will be 

asked to dress up as a book character and 

bring in their favourite book from home. 

There is no need to buy an expensive outfit for your child to 

wear—most of the best costumes are created from your    

imagination! 

 

 

Thank you to Cricket 

Shropshire.  

@cricketshropshire 

 

PE Kit Days Spring Term (second half) 

Please could your child come to school wearing their school PE kit 

(plain white T-shirt, school jumper, plain black or grey shorts or jog-

ging bottoms and trainers) on the following days: 

 

This starts on the first day back after the half term. 

Year Indoor PE Outdoor PE 

3 Tuesday Wednesday 

4 Monday Thursday 

3/4 Thursday Monday 

5 Friday Tuesday 

6 Wednesday Friday 

5/6 Thursday Monday 



 

  

Here are some 
fun activities 
your children 
might like to 
enjoy over the 
half term 
break! Lots of 
them are only 
£1 each – book 
online at 
www.telfordand
wrekinleisure.co
.uk Happy half 
term all! 

http://www.telfordandwrekinleisure.co.uk
http://www.telfordandwrekinleisure.co.uk
http://www.telfordandwrekinleisure.co.uk

